From: Mmbiersch <mmbiersch@yahoo.com>

To: Grand County Clerk <grandclerk@co.grand.co.us>
Date: 01/08/2015 11:33 AM

Subject: Re: Say No to marijuana in Grand County

My parents have a condo in Fraser.

The Fraser valley is geared toward healthy family activities-- skiing, hiking, biking and even has a nice new famy
recreation center. Allowing pot shops, especially massive ones (as suggested in the old Highline Lumber & Alco
center locations) would create a significant negative impact on the healthy family culture and values of the area.
Michele Kohl

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 8, 2015, at 11:27 AM, Grand County Clerk <grandclerk@co.grand.co.us> wrote:

Hello

We have received your comment and would like to include it in the public hearing file for the public
hearing but to do so we need additional information. Could you please identify yourself and identify
where you live in Grand County. If you have specific reasons for your statement, please include
those.

Thank you. Patty

From: Mmbiersch [mailto:mmbiersch@yahoo.com]

To: grandclerk@co.grand.co.us [mailto:grandclerk@co.grand.co.us]
Sent: Tue, 06 Jan 2015 14:49:11 -0700

Subject: Say No to marijuana in Grand County

Please do not allow pot shops, grow operations or any marijuana operations in Grand

County.
Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone



